Mountain View Newsletter September 4, 2019

Thursday, September 5......Acadience Reading Assessment Thursday, September 19......Vision Screening Wednesday, September 25...Parent/Teacher Conferences Thursday, September 26......Parent/Teacher Conferences Friday, September 27......No School

Principal's Message

Thank you for attending our back-to-school night carnival on August 23. We are so fortunate to have a wonderful community who loves to celebrate together. I hope you took the time to meet your child's teacher and get to know them a little while you were there. If you have further questions about your child's class, school expectations, or anything else the teacher can help you with, they are available before and after school to answer questions and support you as you help your child learn.

We are excited to announce that the Fresh Fruits and Vegetable Program has been continued this year. This is a federal program that provides a healthy snack for our students twice a week throughout the school year. The fruits and vegetables provided are often new to the students, which provides them the opportunity to try new foods. We thank our district's Child Nutrition Department for helping us have this opportunity.

New Drop Off/Pick up Area

We are fortunate to have been provided a new area for parents to drop off and pick up their children before and after school. The driveway, located on the west side of the school property provides an opportunity to come off of California Avenue and avoid the parking lot. Please make sure that you drive as far to the end of the drop off area as you can before allowing children in and out of your vehicle so we can keep traffic flowing and keep students safe. Please turn right as you exit the area and enter California Avenue. Attempting to turn left will make traffic more congested and dangerous. We hope you will use our new drop off/pick up area to make your experience less frustrating and more safe. Thank you.

School Community Council

The School Community Council helps to decide how to best utilize school budgets, develop professional development plans, and help discuss and make programmatic decisions at our school. The council meets once a month. Council membership is an elected position. If you are willing to have your name put on the ballot, please contact the office at 801-974-8315 or visit our front office to tell our office staff. We need parents to serve on the council, and hope you will consider it.